
 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 
Minutes from meeting of: 6-3-19  

Steve D          P 

Walt M         A 

Paul H           P 

Scott R         P 

Harry E         P 

Jim A            P 

Mike F          P 

Kenzie P       P 

Guests:  

 

Call to Order at: 6:00 

Adoption of Agenda: Motion by Harry E                                             2nd by Paul                                      pass 

Changes – Add Spring Weed Spraying                                                                                               

  

Approval of Minutes: Motion by  Harry                                           2nd by Jim                                       pass  

Changes – none                                                                                                                               Mike F opposed 

 

Financial Report: Bills paid: -0-  

Account balance: $49,183.28 

Lake Management invoice for $4124.50 to be paid 

Motion by  Paul                                                  2nd by   Jim                                   pass 

 

 

Officer Reports: 

Chair: There will be a AIS class on July 25th that Scott would like to go to in Sauk Rapids. TLID will pay as part of education 
budget $142.95 

Scott will be doing the Zebra Mussel testing the next couple of weeks 

Vice-Chair: none  

Secretary: none  



 
Treasurer: none  

Advisor: Sherburne Cty Commissioners will be voting at their next meeting on whether to continue supporting the Elk 
River Watershed or move to the DNR recommended Watershed. It appears they will be leaving the Elk River Watershed. 
Benton Cty is not on support of leaving the watershed. A TLID director could be part of the new advisory board on the 
new watershed.  

Old Business:  

 

SCWD – Mike Flanery, Gary Anderson and Walt Munsterman participated in a training class for water testing at the 
Bayou Bridge on Hwy 16. There will also be water flow testing when the water is moving. This is part of a MPCA 
program. 

Lake Spraying – Lake management recommended 20 acres of spaying after their survey. TLID wanted to be closer to the 
51 acres done in 2018 and told Lake Management to submit a bigger area. The DNR came back and allowed 11.3 acres 
after Chris Jurek took some sampling of weeds. The TLID is not allowed to spray within 150ft of shore without 
permission from the land owner. We could if land owner ops out. There appears to be new areas of CLP this year than in 
past years. (north end of Julia). 

Discussion: Should we do a survey earlier in the summer? What study will the DNR except? Get a plan to the DNR early 
so we can amend if not excepted by the DNR. Point Intercept Study will continue on Julia for 2019. Get plan to DNR no 
later than this fall.  
 

New Business: 

Discussion on annual meeting - Looking at doing a complete survey that would be good for a three year plan to the DNR. 
More money in the budget will be but in for this purpose. $15,000.00    

Letter will be sent out the end of July for the annual meeting. Forms and budget were discussed and will be finalized at 
the Aug meeting. The TLID will consider 2 budgets with one allowing for a review and exploration of a berm to be added 
in the Bayou where the water over flows from the Elk River. $10,000.00 was discussed. Scott will contact Dan C from 
SCWD to get his input on the berm. The TLID will also look at possible multiple budgets to present at future annual 
meetings. This will give members and idea of what the assessment will be on different projects.   

 

Adjourn at 7:33                      

 
 

 

 


